
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       Wednesday 22nd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Tanners Brook Museum of Ancient Egypt 
Thursday 7th December 2:30pm 

 
 
In order to celebrate all the wonderful learning Year 4 have been doing about Ancient Egypt, 
we would like to invite you to a free conducted tour of the Tanners Brook Museum of Ancient 
Egypt.  Please come in through the office from 2:30pm on Thursday 7th December as you 
will need to sign in. You can then make your way to the museum (Koalas and Kangaroos 
classrooms) and you can spend time with the curators who will guide you around the exhibits 
and be available for any questions regarding our historical artefacts.   
 
After the event, you may take your child home. Please note: you will need to let the teachers 
know that you are taking your child. This is important as we need to know exactly who has 
left and who is still in school for fire health and safety precautions. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr C Wilson and Mr A Jay (Chief Curators) 
 


